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Friday 4th October 2019 

Coming up next week: 

Monday—Wednesday: 

Year 6 are out on Residential  

Tuesday: 

Maths Team Challenge at The 

Corsham School Years 5&6 

Drama 4 All FS2 / KS1 

Cross Country Years 5&6 

Thursday: 

Hello Yellow Day  - Mental 

Health fundraiser 

Crystal Class Field Study  

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Did you know we have a new website? We’re 

very proud of it and hope you’ll be able to find 

out everything you need to know. 

Thank you to everyone who attended our Parent / Carer 

Consultation appointments this week. They are so important to us 

in working together for the best outcomes for your child. 

Finally, the Academy Council have announced that fidget spinners 

and slime are the ‘Craze of the month’ for October. 

Mr Gareth Spicer, Headteacher. 

Amethyst Class have been 

learning about climate change and 

how to measure rainfall. They 

have used this information to 

produce some excellent cross 

curricular mathematics. 

Pupils in Onyx Class have 

really enjoyed practising their 

ball skills and coordination 

this week with Mrs Morris.  

Learning 

from each 

other is 

so 

important.  

Any other business: 

Our Aldi sticker collection 

is building but we are 

some way off our target 

of 300 stickers. If you 

have any at home, please 

bring them in. 

 

Attendance: 

This week Opal class 

had the highest 

attendance with 100% 

Attendance overall is 

96.23% 

This week pupils in Jade Class 

have been having great fun out on 

the ‘roads’ learning how to take 

turns and share, whilst developing 

their social and physical skills at 

the same time.  

 Eventually Mrs Cooke 

was able to take 

Garnet Class on an 

informative walk 

along Corsham High 

Street as they 

learned about the use 

of buildings in their 

local area. 

In Crystal Class pupils 

have been collaborating 

together to produce 

different balances at 

different levels in 

gymnastics. 

Look at our AMAZING 

new tables in Jade 

Class!  

 

 

 

 

The children love the 

variety of colours and 

shapes. Thank you Mr 

and Mrs Denton, and 

Friends of Regis. 

 
Our (Wildly Important Goal) 

WIG for Year 6 is 58% 

This is the percentage of 

pupils who must achieve 

the expected standard in 

Reading, Writing and Maths 

in July 2020 

 Opal Class look very 

happy listening to their 

class story during our 

whole school Reading 

for Pleasure time. 


